
Town of Sharon 
Master Plan Steering Committee  

Minutes of 5/14/19 
Sharon Community Center 

 
MPSC 
Pasqualino Pannone 
Signe Flieger 
Peg Arguimbau 
Chuck Levine 
 
Town 
Susan Price 
 
CivicMoxie 
Susan Silberberg  
 
Guests 
Eli Blumen 
 
Discussion 
Discussion of draft plan components occurred. Ms. Silberberg asked that a 
subcommittee of 2 or 3 be formed to review the plan components so that the comments 
can be coordinated and CivicMoxie gets one document back with comments which don't 
conflict and are consistent. Ms. Flieger volunteered.  Pannone to ask other MPSC 
members to help. 
 
Public Health Subcommittee update 
Flieger said that MAPC prepared the chapter and several people made comments. The 
Chapter with comments has been sent back to Barry Keppard at MAPC and shared with 
CivicMoxie. She thinks that the chapter is in reasonable shape and she will add in some 
statements from the letter from the Commission on Disabilities. Pannone asked who will 
be involved in implementation of this chapter, such as Board of Health, Council on 
Aging. 
 
Flieger asked about the timeline. Silberberg said the rest of the plan elements will be 
completed at the end of the week. She said she hoped everyone on the MPSC could 
read the draft chapters before the public meeting. 
 
Discussion of May 30th meeting draft agenda 
Silberberg said the meeting will be good for discussion of implementation and ownership 
of plan action items. MPSC members will be needed to help with stations.  
 
Arguimbau said she will provide a draft of the Open Space Plan to CivicMoxie by the end 
of the week. She said she wants water supply and water quality to be more prominent in 
the plan. She also mentioned climate change resiliency. 
 
Price mentioned the new bicycle group, "Squeaky Wheels Club," which wanted to attend 
tonight's meeting but was unable. The group submitted comments about the master plan 
and their priority for bike lanes which letter was forwarded to CIvicMoxie. 



Discussion of Post Office Square and economic vitality 
Silberberg said that the property owners and civic leaders need to be on board and also 
the town needs to be ready when property owners are ready to work on septic issues. 
Levine said there should be a meeting with CivicMoxie, business owners, and property 
owners. 
 
Minutes 
Review of the April 9th meeting minutes was postponed.  
 
Next meeting dates  
June 18th 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 


